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Join Our Movement to Stamp Out Meanness and Bullying ™ 
 

Dear Parents,  

 Happy Halloween!!! We are very grateful and deeply appreciate your continuous support. 

October is an exciting month.  

Super Happy Healthy Kids is happy to announce that as of today October 18, 2016, we 

have provided over $32,000 in scholarships for our students, and $18,875 to all participating 

onsite PTAs and schools (P.S. 19, P.S. 110, and Children’s Workshop School).  

We have two Halloween Costume Contests, Friday October 28th (2:45PM – 5:00PM) 

and Saturday October 29th (4:00PM – 8:00PM). Our current after school students (P.S. 19,      

P.S. 110, P.S. 42, CWS, NEST+m) can attend for FREE on Friday October 28th 2:45PM – 

5:00PM. Both events will be held at P.S. 19 (1st Ave and 12th St). Join us. Please RSVP early 

online at www.superhappyhealthy.com.  

Proceeds of both events will be going towards scholarship funds and participating onsite 

PTAs. Awards will be given to all children in costume along with special prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

place winners. Please see attached.  

In spirit of our goal to have happy healthy kids, there will be no candy or sugar at our 

events. We use honey and 100% natural fruit juices. Imagine that??? We will have prizes, stickers, 

Halloween stamps, face painting, arts and crafts, games for the whole family, ninja haunted house 

and much much more. 

Healthy snacks will be provided as usual for SHHK’s students. Interesting snacks and 

healthy drinks such as Witches’ Brew, Ghost Vapors, Spider Popcorn, Halloween Banana Cake, 

Spooky Rice Balls and Halloween trinkets will be available for purchase. Parents are welcome to 

join us, wear your best costumes and hang with us.  

Saturday October 29th - our second Halloween Costume Contest continues from 4PM – 

8PM. All are welcome. Please RSVP early at www.superhappyhealthykids.com. Do join us for 

both events, everyone is invited. Saturday will be our main fundraising event.  

http://www.superhappyhealthykids.com/


Starting November 5th from 10AM – 4PM, rain or shine, every Saturday going forward, 

Super Happy Healthy Kids will be hosting a Vintage and New Items Bazaar at P.S. 19’s 

playground (entrance on 11th St between 1st Ave/2nd Ave). Donations are 100% tax deduction, 

please donate anything and everything. Everyone is welcome! Parts of proceeds will go towards 

scholarships, participating onsite PTAs and schools. We will have art, educational materials, toys, 

jewelry, food, drinks, and much more.  

November 5th - Basketball Clinic League: SHHK will be starting our own basketball league. All 

students are welcome to register, and will be instructed by two basketball coaches. If you or 

someone you know would like to volunteer as coaches, please let us know. Happy Kids = Happy 

Parents and vice versa. Please hit reply if you are interested.  

February 12th, 2017 - Valentine’s Family Marathon – 2.5K run in Manhattan to raise awareness 

against bullying. Please invite your friends and family   

May 8th, 2017- Black Tie Gala: Super Happy Healthy Kids’ annual fundraising event.  

June 4th, 2017- Brooklyn Bridge Walkathon   

July 10th - August 18th, 2017– Fun and Adventurous Summer Camp 

Detailed information is available on our website, www.superhappyhealthykids.com. 

Have a fun and safe Halloween. 

 

From our hearts to yours. Wishing you and your family Good Health and Success,  

 

 

Super Happy Healthy Kids Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


